
 

7th May 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

It has been an absolute pleasure this week to be able to recognise some of the 

fantastic work that has been undertaken over the last few weeks by students.  The 

year group pages have been developed to include a “Hall of Fame” for students who 

have been nominated by staff for various reasons but in relation to our attitudes to 

learning and commitment to work.    

I hope you have managed to find the time to have a look at the developments on 

our website, particularly the year group pages.  I am keen to continually develop 

these pages to keep students and parents informed.  We value your contributions and 

have used your feedback thus far to enhance our provision.  

As we continue with “virtual learning”, I am keen to continually explore new and 

creative ideas for enhancing learning and keeping students engaged.   Even when 

this situation has passed, I feel that there is potential for how we embrace technology 

and the virtual world.   As a result I have put together a small working group of staff to 

review and develop this provision further.  In the future, it would be great for parents 

to become involved in its development also, so watch this space! 

We have recently updated our management information system and have been 

sending letters to parents and texts where necessary through this system.  It has 

flagged up that some email addresses may be incorrect or out of date.  If you have 

received this letter via email, then we will assume your contact details are correct.   

If you have previously received emails but are now receiving a letter through the post 

this is due to your email address being undeliverable, please email the school 

office@garibaldischool.co.uk  with your preferred email address and we can change 

your details accordingly.  

I hope that you have a restful bank holiday weekend and that the sun continues to 

shine.  

Best wishes for now and take care. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Aldred 

Head of School 
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